
PRIVACY NOTICE

Counting Wings only collects names and email addresses of  people who 
have asked to be added to our mailing list. We do not share, sell or rent  
email lists to any other companies or businesses. There may be 
circumstances where we are obliged to disclose this; Details of that and how 
we keep data secure are set out below.

Cookies are small data files placed on your computer, tablet etc to collect 
data. We don’t use them. We don’t use Google Analytics or any similar 
service either. 

We use a third-party provider, MailChimp, to host our email. For details 
please see MailChimp’s privacy notice. You can unsubscribe to general 
mailings at any time of the day or night by clicking the unsubscribe link at the
bottom of any of our emails or by emailing countingwings@countingwings.com  
(though if you want us to do it you’ll have to wait until we’re awake :-)  ).

Links to other websites

Where we provide links to websites of other organisations, this privacy 
notice does not cover how that organisation processes personal information.
We encourage you to read the privacy notices on the other websites you 
visit. 

Information we process because we have a legal obligation

Sometimes, we must process your information in order to comply with a 
statutory obligation. For example, we may be required to give information 
to legal authorities if they so request or if they have the proper 
authorisation such as a search warrant or court order. This may include your
personal information.

Use of site by children

We do not sell products or provide services for purchase by children, nor do 
we market to children.

https://mailchimp.com/legal/privacy/
mailto:countingwings@countingwings.com


Review of this privacy policy

We may update this privacy notice from time to time as necessary. The terms
that apply to you are those posted here on our website on the day you use 
our website. We advise you to print a copy for your records.

If you have any question regarding our privacy policy, please contact us. This
policy was reviewed on 19/7/2020.
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